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COUNTY COUNCIL – 19 FEBRUARY 2013 
 

AMENDMENT BY THE LABOUR GROUP TO THE CABINET BUDBET 
 
RECOMMENDATIONS 
 
 RECOMMEND Council to approve: 
 
Add 
 
(A)8 A letter being sent to the Secretary of State for Communities and Local 

Government and all Oxfordshire MPs expressing its belief that the Lib/Dem/ 
Tory Government has seriously mis-managed the economy of the Country 
and regrets the fact that the Local Government Sector has had to bear such 
large reductions in their budgets which have led to Oxfordshire needing to 
set a budget which will make it difficult for it to deliver services. 

 


